## Volleyball and Cross Country pictures will be in the ILS Big Gym Wednesday, August 17 Times and order forms shared at parent meetings

## Boys Tennis pictures will be at the TLHS tennis courts Friday, August 19 Time and order forms shared at parent meetings

## **ILS Athletics Concession Stand**

The ILS athletic department runs the concession stand for all home games. The money raised goes towards replacing uniforms, purchasing equipment, entry fees for meets and tournaments, and much much more. Your help is essential to the quality of ILS athletics.

We require each family, for each participating child in ILS athletics, volunteer time for one session per child participating in an ILS sport. For example, if you have a child in 5th grade and in 8th grade participating in a sport, you will need to work two nights, one for each child. Evening sessions start at 5:15pm, and generally finish clean-up around 9:00pm.

We also ask that you donate a food/beverage item when you work to help reduce costs and maximize profit for the athletic department. Specific items needed will be indicated through your text/email reminder prior to your scheduled shift.

## To sign up

We will be using Sign-Up Genius this year! A link will be posted via the Athletics tab on the ILS website as well as through our ILS FaceBook page and through team communications.

This is a requirement! We ask that all fall sport athlete families be signed up by Friday, August 26 otherwise your child will not be permitted to participate in practice/events.

Winter sport athlete families are more than welcome to go ahead and sign-up now in anticipation of their child's future participation.

Shane Bode is returning as our Concession Stand Coordinator (she is the best!) and she will contact you as your work session approaches. She will let you know times and what donation is needed. You may direct questions to her.

Shane Bode, ILS Concession Stand Coordinator (812-525-2594)

Praying for a blessed year of athletics at ILS!

Heather Dyer, Athletic Director (hdyer@immanuelschool.org)